
 SGA Newsletter

Dear Students, Families, and Staff of Long Reach

If you have any questions, please contact Mrs. Miller at 
Lindsey_Miller@hcpss.org or the Long Reach SGA at longreachsga@gmail.com

Timely Reminders:
● Black History Month Activities

○ Saturday, February 15 - Black 
History Month Expo (flyer attached)

○ Thursday, February 20 - BSU/BSAP 
Black History Month Evening 
Fashion Show

○ Friday, February 21 - BSU/BSAP 
Black History Month Assemblies 
(schedule TBD) for all students

○ Month of February - BSU/BSAP 
Black History Month Door 
Decoration Competition (more 
information to follow)

Winter Spotlight:

Do you need service hours? Join 
HoCoConnected today! It’s easy: sign 
out a t-shirt with Mrs. Miller in rm 212. 
Wear it to an HCPSS event at another 

school, take a picture of you at the event, 
and turn in a reflection showcasing how 

amazing our students are. You get service 
hours for the event you attend. 
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Calendar Key:
General Assemblies -        Black History Expo - 
Ring Ceremony- 
Black History Assembly - 
BSU Fashion Show- No school - 

February

Thank you to the SGA Archives Committee for their hard 
work on the Felix Simon Award. Our organization hopes to 
win the award this year for the first time since 1998! The 
committee’s efforts have been pivotal to our chances of 
bringing this honor back to the Reach. Wish us luck! 

Congratulations to 
senior Samuel Levine on 
his acceptance to the 
Naval Academy! Sam is a 
co-president of Science 
NHS, a co-president of 
Lightning Leaders, the 
vice president of NHS, 
the captain of the XC 
and wrestling teams. 
Wow! Keep up the great 
work!


